
 

CITY OF BANDERA COUNCIL AGENDA  

Regular Meeting: Tuesday, March 11, 2025  
 

AGENDA ITEM:   
Discussion and possible action on the renewal of the agreement between the City of Bandera and 

BFI Waste Services of Texas L.P., dba Republic Services of San Antonio for an additional five (5) 

year term beginning October 1, 2025. 

 

SUBMITTED BY: Stan Farmer  

 
 

BACKGROUND:   
 

Republic Services (RS) currently is under contract for five years until October 2025. However, 

there is a clause in the contract that a five-year extension term can be granted subject to mutual 

agreement between the parties.  RS has requested this extension through the attached letter dated 

February 13, 2025.   

 

FISCAL ANALYSIS:   
None initially. The contract would extend with the current fee schedule with no upfront costs or 

fees.  In addition, the same rate adjustment parameters found in paragraph 7 would still apply for 

the five-year extension. These are favorable terms for the City.   

RECOMMENDATION:   
To extend the contract as requested.  If the City would like to add services in the future that can 

still be negotiated with RS with an amended contract for Council’s consideration.      


